
From: WILLIAMSON, DOUGLAS
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 12:08 PM
To: 'Jeremy Heffner'
CC: Mary Johnson
Subject: RE: Proposal revision
Attachment(s): "ProposalClarifications-HunchLabDemonstrationProject.docx"

Hi Jeremy,
Thanks for offering to make the interim changes. I have attached a document in which I
compiled requests from various parties.
As I mentioned, we expect additional changes after ITB’s formal review of the proposal.
Hope all is well.
Doug
 
 

From: Jeremy Heffner [mailto:jheffner@azavea.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 11:24 AM
To: WILLIAMSON, DOUGLAS
Cc: Mary Johnson
Subject: Re: Proposal revision

 
Hi Doug --
 
Thanks for the update.
 
If you have points of clarification from contracting now, we're happy to take them and incorporate them into
the document.

Jeremy

--
Jeremy Heffner

Azavea  |  340 N 12th St, Suite 402, Philadelphia, PA
jheffner@azavea.com  |  T 215.701.7712  |  F 215.925.2663
Web azavea.com  |  Blog azavea.com/blogs  |  Twitter @azavea
 
On Fri, May 15, 2015 at 3:38 PM, WILLIAMSON, DOUGLAS
<DOUGLAS.WILLIAMSON@nypd.org> wrote:
Hi Jeremy,
I just wanted to give you a status update on the proposal/contract…
We are working with ITB here at NYPD.  The goal is to have them review the technical
aspects of the proposal and provide feedback. It is essential that we have their buy-
in/support as they are a key stakeholder. We have asked that they be as quick as
possible in their turnaround. However, as our priorities may not be in sync with theirs,
the timing of their review is uncertain at this point.
As you know, we have also been working with our contracting group and they have
asked for additional clarifications in the language of the proposal.
I am not sure how you want to handle these two possible revisions? I can provide the
items we have now and then provide ITB’s at a later date, or we could wait until ITB is
done and do one set of revisions then.
Please let me know how you would like to proceed.
Thanks and Happy Friday.
Doug
 
 

From: Jeremy Heffner [mailto:jheffner@azavea.com] 
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Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 11:40 AM
To: COFFEY, TARA
Cc: WILLIAMSON, DOUGLAS; Mary Johnson
Subject: Re: Proposal revision

 
Hi Tara --
 
Certainly.   My colleague, Mary Johnson, will make the edits and get you a fresh draft today.

Jeremy

--
Jeremy Heffner

Azavea  |  340 N 12th St, Suite 402, Philadelphia, PA
jheffner@azavea.com  |  T 215.701.7712  |  F 215.925.2663
Web azavea.com  |  Blog azavea.com/blogs  |  Twitter @azavea
 
On Mon, May 4, 2015 at 4:29 PM, COFFEY, TARA <TARA.CALABRO@nypd.org> wrote:
Hi Jeremy -
 
I have been advised that any reference to the NYPD Domain Awareness System should be removed from
the proposal.  Would you be able to help with this and get an updated draft to us? 
 
Thanks,
Tara
 
Sergeant Tara Coffey
Deputy Commissioner of Management Analysis and Planning
Operations Research Section|Research and Analytics Group
One Police Plaza, Room 1202
New York, NY 10038
Office: 646-610-5076
Direct: 646-610-7342
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